

Dear Family

The end of the year is fast approaching. The last Unit of Fundations[®] reviews the word structure and concepts learned this year.

These last two weeks bring us to the end of a very exciting year. Thank you so very much for helping to make this program a success.

I encourage you to continue working with your child during the summer vacation. If possible, take time out each day to read with your child. I sincerely hope that you have an enjoyable summer.

Please let me know if you have any concerns.

Sincerely,

